
Dear Mayor Ballantyne, Somerville City Councilors and Clerk Wells, 
 
As one of the coauthors of the MAMAS letter in support of aiming 30% of our millions in free cash 
toward affordable housing efforts, I am in resounding agreement with all of the demands we expressed 
within it.  
 
 
Best, 
 
 
Crystal Huff 
 
Editor, Recognize Fascism 
Executive Director, Include Better 
Board Member, International Pronouns Day 
-- I use they/them pronouns. -- 
 


